
Dear Mayor and Councillors 

A meeting of the Bangor City Council COVID19 Support Grant Committee was held remotely, 

via Zoom, on the 4th May 12pm the minutes of which are specified below: 

394/19 Present 

The Mayor Cllr John Wyn Williams, The Deputy Mayor Cllr Owen Hurcum, Cllr Les Day, Cllr 

Gwynant Roberts, Iwan Williams (City Director)  

395/19 Apologies 

Cllrs Luke Tugwell and Ifan James 

396/19 Grant Applications 

i. Food Share 

It was resolved to award the Food Share £500 (April 2021) 

ii. Coed Mawr 

It was resolved to award Coed Mawr £1,000 (April 2021) 

397/19 Future Financial Support Models 

The City Director discussed some support models to ensure that the schemes are provided 

with sustainable help and support post-pandemic. Enquiries have been made with the 

Trussell Trust and the Gwynedd Community Support Fund. The Committee also discussed 

possible support from Bangor supermarkets and how to increase capacity from the 

FareShare scheme in Liverpool. 

398/19 Any Other Business 

None 

399/19 Date and Time of Next Meeting 

8th June, 12pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


